
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Robert Road, Tipton) (Temporary 
Road Closure) Order 2025 intends to temporarily prohibit vehicles from 
proceeding along Robert Road between Phoenix Road and 
Central Avenue.  
 
Traffic will be diverted via Locarno Road, Central Avenue and vice versa.  
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be 
completed by 14/10/2025 effective from 06/10/2025.  
 
Purpose – to facilitate the installation of a new electricity supply by 
National Grid Distribution.  
 
For more information contact Damaris Pupo (National Grid Distribution) on 
0121 224 1829. 
 

  
 


